West Country Minor Hockey Association
August 24th, 2021


[bookmark: _Hlk52355757]Associations Present: Delburne, Bashaw, Innisfail, Spruce View, Rimbey.
Withdrawn from WCMHA: Sylvan Lake.
Leave of Absence for 2021-2022:  Caroline, Blackfalds, Ponoka, Stettler.
Absent with no response: Alix/Clive, Bentley, Big Valley, Bowden, Eckville, Lacombe, Rocky. 


President Doris Houghton called the meeting to order at 7:15 pm.
Rimbey moved to accept the agenda as presented; Delburne seconded; carried.
Ellen Bonde read the minutes of the Sept. 29, 2020 meeting and moved them adopted as read. Spruce View seconded the motion, which was carried.
Ellen Bonde read the Treasurer’s Report for 2020-21 and moved to adopt the report as read. Rimbey seconded; carried. Thank you to Rimbey and Spruce View for reviewing the accounts for 2020-21, as Blackfalds and Big Valley were not in attendance. 
Doris Houghton stated that she had received sdeveral emails asking about the future of WCMHA, so she called a meeting to determine how many MHA’s are interested. Since seven MHA’s did not respond, the five MHA’s present decided that Doris would send an email to all MHA’s asking for their intent for U-9 and U-7 teams. If there are six or more teams interested, WCMHA will form a league for them. Doris will email the response to all MHA’s.
Doris Houghton will send the Novice Tiering Model, which was passed at last year’s meeting, to all MHA’s, as many reps are new and have not seen it.
Innisfail made a motion to leave the bank accounts in place future and not dissolve WCMHA if there are no leagues this year. Spruce View seconded the motion, which was carried.
The next meeting is tentatively set for Wednesday, September 15, 2021
Doris Houghton adjourned the meeting at 7:49 pm.



Ellen Bonde
WCMHA Acting Secretary
